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Dear Families, 

 

We are very happy to inform you that the free breakfast 
program at Margaret Park will begin next week. While we have always        
supplied classrooms with snack-type foods in the morning, starting Monday, 
January 29, 2018, students of all ages will be welcome to eat a healthy     
breakfast in the lunchroom. The program will open at 8:30 and breakfast will 
be available until 9:15. The prepared meal will be either cereal and milk or 
toast and cheese with a special offering each Friday. Classrooms will continue 
to receive a common breakfast bowl with fruit and vegetables.  

 

Ms. Peterson will oversee the program and we are looking for a few volunteers 
to support us. Please let us know by calling the office (204-338-9384) if you are 
available . 

 

The Breakfast Committee 

Ross, Tannis, Ann and Christine 


